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REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL #2022-057 
ENGINEERING CONSULTING ENGAGEMENT 

RESPONSE ADDENDUM #1 
3/24/2022 

QUESTIONS: 

Q1: Do you have a more defined scope of work?  

A1: The goal of this RFP is to form a long term contractual relationship with 
qualified engineering consultant(s). Specific projects and SOWs will be defined in 
collaboration with the awarded vendor(s). 

Q2:  If not, would you like us to submit our capabilities, our reference and a rate sheet, 
rather than determining an estimated cost? 

A2: Yes, that would be great. 

Q3: Are you looking to us to help define the SOW? 

A3: We are not looking to define the specific scope of work through this RFP 
process. However we will look to the awarded vendor(s) to assist in defining the 
SOW of projects going forward. 

Q4: Do you have an estimated timeline for this project? 

A4: There will likely be multiple projects throughout the contract period. The FBRI 
will work with the awarded vendor(s) to define those projects. 

Q5: Do you have a specific length of term intended for this agreement? 

A5: The FBRI is looking to put a 3 year contract in place with the awarded 
vendor(s). During this time the FBRI will engage with the awarded vendor(s) to 
undertake projects to support the work and research happening at the Institute. 


